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Oak Meadow Primary School Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 20th October 2023 - Issue 6 

A Message from Mr. Lane... 
As we approach the final week of this half-term, I reflect on how well the children have worked since our 
return in September and look forward to the Parent/Carer consultation evenings next week. This will 
provide you with the opportunity to see your child’s books as well as talk with their teacher about their 
progress and next steps – we look forward to welcoming you. Please note that we have a number of 
events scheduled already after the half-term including the invite for children to wear brightly coloured 
clothes on our Diwali Day (10/11/23) and odd socks for Anti-Bullying Week (13/11/23) I will write a 
separate letter to you detailing specific arrangements up until Christmas for when the children return. 
Thank you as always for your on-going support and have a great weekend!   
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

1CB: Harry W 

1HB: Betsy-Flo C 

2BT: Shay S 

2H: Cameron G 

3C: Arthur P 

3J: Oliver H 

4F: Amelia-Rose L 

4T: Charlie S 

5E: Jack H 

5H: Isaac P 

6H: Olly S 

6W: Arley C 

We hope the parents/ carers of the 

above children can join us for this 

Monday’s assembly to celebrate their 

award. 

Upcoming dates for the diary 

24th Oct – Parent/Carer Consultations 

(3.30pm – 7.30pm) 

25th Oct – Parent/Carer Consultations 

(3.30pm – 5.30pm) 

27th Oct – break up for Half Term 

6th Nov – Children return to school 

7th Nov – Wraites photographer in for 

individual photographs 

8th Nov – Y5 Engagedu Computing Day 

9th Nov – Remembrance assembly for 

Parents & Carers 

10th Nov – Diwali Day: Non-Uniform: 

Children to dress in bright clothes for 

the day! 

13th to 17th Nov – Anti Bullying Week: 

Odd socks on Monday 13th November! 

17th Nov – Children In Need   

 

Communication 

Our doors are always open 

whenever you need us and 

the main office number is 

01902 558517.   

The school email address is 

oakmeadowprimaryschool@ 

wolverhampton.gov.uk  

Also remember to check the 

school website and follow us 

on Twitter @oakmeadow12 

 
Safeguarding Information 

If you have any concerns 
about a child, please contact 

one of our designated 
safeguarding leaders (DSL): 

 

Mr. Arnold (Executive 
Headteacher); 

Mr. Lane (Head of School); 

Mrs. Parker-Thornton 

(Home/ School Liaison 

Officer); 

Miss. Tomlinson (SENDCo). 
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 Reception and Key Stage 1  

RB 94.7% Attendance HERO bear winners are class RT – well done! 

 

RT 100% 

1CB 95.3% 

1HB 96.6% 

2BT 96% 

2H 94.5% 

 Key Stage 2  

3C 91.3% Attendance HERO bear winners are class 5E –  
well done! 

 

3J 98.6% 

4F  98% 

4T 95.3% 

5E 98.7% 

5H  98% 

6H 97.3% 

6W 93.5%  

Attendance and Punctuality 

Thank you for making sure your child is in school 

every day and on time. Remember that our 

minimum attendance target for all children is 96%. 

 

 

Our combined whole 

school attendance 

for this week was 

96.3% 

 

Make sure your child is an Oak Meadow 

attendance HERO (Here, Every day, 

Ready and On Time) by arriving between 

8:35 and 8:45am each morning.  Every 

minute counts over the school year: 

5 minutes late each day = 3 days lost! 

10 minutes late each day = 6.5 days 

lost! 

15 minutes late each day = 10 days lost! 

20 minutes late each day = 13 days lost! 

30 minutes late each day = 19 days lost! 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance for this week 

 



 
 

 
 

Please see below the days when the mobile library service is in Coppice Farm: 


